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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2634 provides that any employee of the Department of Public Safety appointed to the 

position of Commissioner shall have a right to return to the previous position of the employee 

without any loss of rights, privileges or benefits immediately upon completion of the duties as 

Commissioner, provided the employee is not otherwise disqualified. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2634 which deals with employees of the Dept. of Public Safety has no revenue or fiscal 

considerations for the state.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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